
HB 2358 -- OFFICE OF ADMINISTRATION

SPONSOR: Unsicker

This bill requires the Office of Administration to submit a report
to the General Assembly before December 31 of each year starting in
2020 that describes the progress of the "Missouri as a Model
Employer" initiative. The report must include specified data that
was collected through voluntary self-disclosure. The report must
also include descriptions of specific efforts made by state
agencies to recruit, hire, advance, and retain individuals with
disabilities.


